
From: alan_lane@mail.adt.com.tw
Sent: June 25, 2001 10:44 PM
To: William Graff
Subject: Re: Chic Technology

Bill,

For your questions:

1) Has been re-submitted.
2) Has been re-submitted.
3) The photo was took in the OATS, the room you see is not the shielding room.
The material of the wall is FRP which
is almost transparent for radio wave. The NSA performance of this site is
acceptable for FCC.
4) Not only three orthogonal planes, we search the peak reading of almost the
semi-spherical plane.
5) We will do so. Thank you.

Alan

"William Graff" <whgraff@qwest.net> ©ó 2001/06/22 07:45:10 AM

To:   Alan Lane/ADT@ADT
cc:
Subject:  Chic Technology

Alan,

Attached please find my comments on this Application. Please upload your
response into the Additional Information exhibit of your Application at the
AmericanTCB website.

Bill
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